
 

 

 
Leon Guerrero-Tenorio Administration Releases 

Staffing Pattern for Cabinet Members and 

the Office of the Governor 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Saturday, January 26, 2019 
 
 
Hagåtñta, Guam - The Leon Guerrero-Tenorio administration today released the attached staffing 
patterns for cabinet members as well as personnel under the Office of the Governor. The 
administration was guided by the Competitive Wage Act when setting salaries, as well as the 
individual’s talents, abilities, experience, and academic credentials. 
 
 

### 
 
 
Attachments:  1. Cabinet Members  
  2. Personnel under the Office of the Governor 
 
 

For inquiries, please contact Krystal Paco, Press Secretary, at  
(671) 472-8931 or krystal.paco@guam.gov  

 


